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 REGIONAL  AND  STATEWIDE  TRENDS  IN FLORIDA’S  SPRING  AND  WELL GROUNDWATER  QUALITY  (1991-2003)

Based on a review of Bulletin 69 in 2010, the Secretary of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection requested a timely update of the Bulletin that would incorporate the most current statewide information possible.  Therefore, a revised publication of Bulletin 69 is scheduled for Spring,  2011 and will cover an extended time span of 1991 through 2008.
In addition, the authors regret that Bulletin 69 contained a number of minor errors, mostly in the tables. The errors do not affect the overall interpretations presented in Bulletin 69.  A listing of the corrections is available upon request.   Just click “Ask the Librarian” on the web page at http://WWW.dep.state.fl.us/geology/publications/library.htm.
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